
 

 

 

 

28 April 2025 

 

Letter of commitment to the priorities of the Concordat for the Environmental 
Sustainability of Research and Innovation Practice  

 

I, Professor Frances Corner, Vice-Chancellor, on behalf of Goldsmiths, University of 
London, confirm our commitment to the priority areas outlined in the Concordat for the 
Environmental Sustainability of Research and Innovation Practice. 

Goldsmiths fully supports the priority areas outlined in the concordat. We will deliver 
against all the priorities in practice and recognise our responsibilities as a signatory, as 
set out in the concordat. 

By signing this concordat we recognise the need to change how we conduct research 
and innovation as well as promote wider solutions. We also agree to take shared action 
now and into the future to reduce and eliminate our own environmental impacts and 
emissions and achieve the transition to sustainable practices. 

The climate crisis is one of the biggest threats our society faces and Goldsmiths has 
already publicly pledged to becoming a carbon neutral organisation and to supporting 
meaningful climate action through research, teaching and innovation. Our commitment 
to be a signatory to the concordat underscores our ambition to deliver real-world 
change and to work collaboratively across disciplines and sectors to address the 
complex local and global challenges posed by the climate emergency. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Signature  

Professor Frances Corner 

Vice-Chancellor 

Goldsmiths, University of London 

28 April 2025 


